
Courtesy Call by Ambassador Ito on Ms. Lelise Neme, Commissioner of the Ethiopian 

Investment Commission 

On 18 January 2021, Ambassador Ito Takako paid a courtesy call on Ms. Lelise Neme, 

Commissioner of the Ethiopian Investment Commission (EIC). 

At the meeting, Ambassador Ito asked for EIC’s support on the issues that Japanese 

investors are facing. Both sides also discussed several strategies to increase Japanese 

investment in Ethiopia. Ambassador Ito invited Ethiopia to EXPO2025 in Osaka, 

emphasizing the EXPO to be an opportunity to attract investment, tourism, and trade for 

Ethiopia. 
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